FRA joins kick-off meeting of
Hungarian Roma Programme

FRA introduced its role as partner, based on its experience in other EU
Member States under the Grants’ Programmes. The meeting also provided an
opportunity for the Hungarian authorities, the FMO and FRA to introduce the
teams that will work under the Roma Programme. The meeting took place on 13

January.
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